Polling Questions

True 
1. The State Interagency Team has high risk funds available to them
2. DCF is required to attend Act 264 Meetings
3. We have a parent representative on our LIT
4. A child has to have an IEP to be eligible for a CSP
5. The lead agency is financially responsible for all services in the CSP
6. The parent must attend the CSP Meeting
7. To help make planning and scheduling easier, it is ok to limit how many people a family can invite to a CSP 
8.  Providers are required by law to notify each family their right to a Parent Representative 
9.  A CSP process is an entitlement to services   
10. If a family asks for a CSP one must be planned.

These are things that can be tricky and came up at the LIT visits. They often come up as staff turnover and things change. 
1. The SIT has high risk funds available to them.  FALSE This used to be true. The SIT can think through barriers and have some ideas to support local teams.
2. DCF is required to attend Act 264 meetings. FALSE  If DCF FSD is not involved, they don’t need to be there, especially if it holds up the process. It is worth asking DCF FSD to be there with their ideas.
3. We have a parent representative on our LIT. DEPENDS  It is about 1/2. 
4. A child has to have an IEP to be eligible for a CSP.  FALSE  Many have an IEP or 504, but it has been expanded. 
5. The lead agency is financial responsible for all services in the CSP.  FALSE 
6. The parent must attend the CSP meeting.  TRUE  It could be the case if DCF FSD is the guardian, they might not invite the parent; that is rare. 
7. To make planning and scheduling easier, it is ok to limit how many people a family can invite to a CSP.  FALSE  
8. Providers are required by law to notify each family their right to a Parent Rep.  TRUE  In IEP meetings for kids with ED, they should be reminded and offered a CSP each year. 
9. A CSP process is an entitlement to services.  FALSE  It is entitlement to coordination, not services.
10. [bookmark: _GoBack]If a family asks for a CSP, one must be planned. TRUE  All families are entitled to coordination of services under Act 264. They can ask anyone on their team. The Federation tells families to ask the person on your team with whom you have the best relationship. Typically it is the DA (DS/MH) or schools. Call The Federation if no local parent rep.

